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Rena Romano Member-Led Training

As a member of the RAINN Speakers Bureau and an expert by

experience, we are here to help you excel in spreading your message. We

are offering you a free online training with Certified World Class

Speaking Coach, TEDx Speaker, surTHRIVER®, and Advocate, Rena

Romano.

Rena is known for her “Unique Perspective” and was a featured guest on

"The Oprah Winfrey Show" where she shared her secret with millions.

This is no sad story; she shares the perspective that helped her persevere

during and after sexual abuse. “There is Always an Upside” to everything

life gives us! It’s all about reframing self-limiting beliefs!

Her mission is to help raise awareness and the funds needed to provide

services to end the crisis epidemic of child sexual abuse, sexual assault,

and domestic violence. "I am here today because of help from MY

community."

A certified coach since 2011, Rena focuses on helping business

professionals, keynote / TEDx speakers, and survivors how to deliver

their message in a way that engages, educates, and excites their audiences

into action. This 60-minute online training will cover the highlighted

points below and end with a 10 min Q & A.

We will cover topics like how to ask for a speaking fee, how to structure

your speech, focus on one message to convey to the audience, how to stay

in time and what to do if your speaking event is cut short, how to practice

your speech, and other great tips for speaking to an audience.

This training seminar will take place Friday, March 24th, at 12 p.m.

EST/ 9 a.m. PST. To RSVP to this training, please fill out this form.

Thank you to those who participated in
February’s speaking opportunities!

For the month of February, there were a total of 27 speaking

opportunities in Arizona, California, Connecticut, Illinois, Iowa,

Louisiana, Maryland, Missouri, Nevada, New Jersey, New York, North

Carolina, Pennsylvania, Texas, Virginia, and Washington, DC.

If you would like to see a full list of our speaking opportunities, please

visit the Speakers Bureau Portal.

Predicting when and where speaking opportunities will come from can be

difficult. We have just recently started, so sometimes it's up to

individuals, organizations, schools, etc., to contact us if they would like to

hear from or request a survivor for speaking opportunities. We plan to do

more marketing and outreach in 2023, so stay tuned!

If you have ideas of where we can market the Speakers Bureau, please fill

out this form

Allison Lundeen recently did an
interview for a research study. Below
she has shared what her experience
was like…
What was most rewarding about sharing your story?

I felt like I took back a little bit more of my power, and it was worth

sharing my story again and helping someone else understand the effects.

What does your self-care look like after you participate in a

speaking opportunity?

I watch cute puppy videos, eat at my favorite restaurant, and do my hair

or makeup.

What do you want to tell other survivors interested in telling

their stories?

It can be scary to open up. But there is so much strength in sharing and

taking back your power and your story. There are others out there who

feel like they’re the only ones, they feel all alone, and every time we share

and can reach one, we can help them know that they aren’t alone and

they can get help and heal.

Meet Brenna Frederickson (she/her);
she has been a part of the Speakers
Bureau for about 5 years.
What do you think is important for people to know about you?

I have synesthesia, giving me "extra senses." One of my extra senses is

seeing sound. I am currently studying how trauma reveals itself in the

vision of the human voice.

What did your healing journey look like?

Up and down and round and round. Perhaps the most damaging was the

people that surrounded me. I really learned that people aren't interested

in you being in the ugly part of your struggle. The best thing I did for

myself was to step back and give myself gifts- a nourishing meal, a movie

night, a great run, cycling classes, yoga time, new books, and investments

in my future that made me feel valuable- such as acquiring an EMT

license.

What is your favorite word or phrase?

What happened happened and could not have happened any other way -

Morpheus in the Matrix.

Preview for Sexual Assault Awareness and Prevention Month

April is Sexual Assault Awareness & Prevention Month (SAAPM). Here at

RAINN, we have been working diligently to lead the education efforts and

awareness for this month. To start, this year's campaign is about

combating sexual violence and online dangers, starting with awareness,

staying vigilant, and knowing the red flags surrounding Child Sexual

Abuse Material (CSAM). With support from RAINN and the National

Sexual Assault Hotline (NSAH), join us this year in a critical conversation

on #WhatIWish to begin your healing journey - let’s #HEALTogether. On

our social media pages like Instagram, Facebook, TikTok, Twitter, and

LinkedIn, we will have different campaigns throughout the month.

Specifically for Speakers Bureau members, we will have different social

media campaigns that we would like your help with. We are planning to

do a social media campaign from the angle “What I wish my past self

knew.” Please stay tuned for emails regarding these campaigns if you

would like to participate!

Lastly, we would like to amplify any and all projects that you have

completed. We would like to feature your projects on the Speakers

Bureau Portal so everyone can see the fabulous advocacy work you are

completing.

If any of these items sound interesting to you, please look out for an

email in the near future to participate in these campaigns!

Speakers Bureau Facebook Group

Our new intern Ian's onboarding has made us more active and engaging

in the Speakers Bureau Facebook group. This Facebook group is a space

for Members to come together and cultivate a community within the

Speakers Bureau. This group will be monitored on a weekly basis.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns with the Facebook

group, please send them to speakersbureau@rainn.org

Social Media

If you would like to participate in future social media campaigns or share

RAINN content, we ask that you complete this survey.

This survey will help us seek and engage individuals who are interested in

social media campaigns or assisting with social media promotion. There

are a variety of ways that you could support RAINN’s mission of reaching

and supporting victims of sexual assault. You can support RAINN’s

mission by creating content, re-sharing RAINN’s content, or identifying

yourself as a RAINN supporter with links to our National Sexual Assault

Hotline.

This survey should take about 5 - 10 minutes to complete. If you have any

questions about the content of this survey, please email

speakersbureau@rainn.org

Survivor Summit

“My generation believed ‘What goes on in this house, stays in this house.’

And that has caused so many problems.” - Gail Gardner

If you have not had the chance to watch our February Survivor Summit,

which covered topics like Intergenerational Trauma, please visit RAINN’s

YouTube page.

Speakers Bureau Portal

We recently had a meeting with our technology team to talk about the

problems members have been experiencing with the Speakers Bureau

Portal. The three main issues members have been having are 1) not

receiving an email after they have requested a new password, 2) not being

able to edit the new fields in their profile 3) new members are not

recognized in the system.

To help resolve these issues, our technology team will be working with

the email client to troubleshoot the first problem. For members

experiencing the second issue, our chief of technology noted that when

the new portal was being created, we did not want members to edit their

profile after being accepted into the Speakers Bureau. The idea behind

that was that if you have already been accepted, you should not be able to

edit your original application. We are working on a better system where

members will be able to edit certain fields of their profile that do not alter

their original application submitted. Lastly, for new members

experiencing issues, we are currently working to resolve that issue by

changing the status of your profile from “pending” to “accepted” to allow

you to gain access to the Speakers Bureau Portal.

We hope these resolutions will resolve the problems many members have

been experiencing. If you are continuing to have issues with our new

Speakers Bureau Portal, please send an email to

speakersbureau@rainn.org

RAINN Newsletter

If you are currently not subscribed to our RAINN Monthly Newsletter

and would like to start receiving them, please subscribe here.

Happy March, everyone! I continue to be amazed by our Speakers

Bureau members and the work that all of you are doing. I want to start off

by saying I am honored to have taken part in another successful Survivor

Summit. Our Black History Survivor Summit covered topics like

intergenerational trauma. If you have not been able to watch it, I highly

suggest watching it here. I also want to thank everyone who participated

in our Survivor Love Letter campaign. It was put together beautifully,

and it was a great success on our social media outlets.

I cannot wait to engage members again during Sexual Assault Awareness

& Prevention Month! Please stay tuned for more information in your

emails for April and for further community engagement for this month.

As always, if you have any questions, concerns, or feedback or just want

to chat, my virtual door is always open. Please don’t hesitate to send me

an email at speakersbureau@rainn.org

Meet Judith Cortez (she/her/ella), the
Morning Shift Manager on the National
Sexual Assault Hotline (NSAH). Judith
has been with the NSAH for 8 years.
Can you tell us about a time you felt appreciated doing the

work that you do?

As a support specialist, I felt the most appreciated when visitors felt

comfortable sharing their stories with me and when they were open to my

suggestions for self-care and coping mechanisms. A chat that ended with

them happy to have a plan on their own made me feel appreciated. As a

manager, I felt appreciated seeing my team grow in their own self-

confidence and skills and also see their professional growth, them being

able to trust me and share their needs and let me help them and see them

succeed was very rewarding.

What is your favorite word or phrase?

My favorite word is Serendipity which means something you were not

actively looking for, appeared by chance, and ended up being something

very valuable in your life.

Do you have any words of encouragement for RAINN Speakers

Bureau Members?

Thank you for your bravery. Sharing and reliving painful moments

cannot be the easiest, but I see you doing that for the greater good. I have

talked to so many people that truly feel alone in their experience, but

seeing others stand proudly truly brings them hope.

Meet Daphne Pellegrino (she/her),
Policy and Grassroots Manager.
Daphne has been at RAINN for 2.5
years.
What does your self-care look like?

This is so important when you're working with such delicate subject

matter. I take self-care very seriously and don't hesitate to indulge in it as

often as possible ;-) For me, this looks like taking the time to learn a new

recipe (I love cooking!), reading, journaling, being in nature, exercising,

going to therapy, and spending time with loved ones.

Can you tell us about your favorite project that you have

worked on at RAINN?

Late last year, our team and another organization called No Limit

Generation launched a project called "Lean On Me," which is a video

series and accompanying guidebook for parents and caregivers of

children who have experienced sexual abuse. The series and guidebook

provide advice, resources, and tips to caregivers on how to

recognize/prevent abuse or exploitation, respond to disclosures and help

to support healing. We worked with survivors and a panel of experts in

the values of DEIB and trauma-informed practices to ensure our series

was survivor-led, trauma-informed, and something that could resonate

with a diverse audience. You can find this project at rainn.org/lean-on-

me.

Do you have any words of encouragement for RAINN Speakers

Bureau Members?

You are strong even when you don't feel it. Tenderness is power, too.

Setting Healthy Boundaries: A Guide
to Prioritizing Your Well-Being
As we navigate through our daily lives, it’s easy to get caught up in the

demands and expectations of others. We may feel pressured to say yes to

every request, to work long hours, or to be available for others constantly.

But without setting healthy boundaries, we risk compromising our well-

being and sacrificing our own needs and desires.

Here are some tips for setting healthy boundaries:

Know your limits: It’s important to be aware of your own needs and

limits. This includes knowing how much time and energy you have to

devote to work, relationships, and other activities. Once you have a clear

sense of your limits, you can begin to set boundaries that prioritize your

well-being.

Be clear and direct: When setting boundaries, it’s important to be

clear and direct with others. Let them know what you are and are not

willing to do and what your expectations are. This can help avoid

misunderstandings and build stronger relationships based on respect and

trust.

Practice saying no: Saying no can be difficult, especially if you’re used

to saying yes to every request, but learning to say no is an essential part

of setting healthy boundaries. Remember that saying no doesn’t mean

you’re being selfish or rude. It simply means you’re prioritizing your own

needs and well-being.

Take time for self-care: Setting healthy boundaries also means taking

time for self-care. This might include things like exercise, meditation,

spending time with loved ones, or pursuing hobbies and interests.

Prioritizing self-care can help you feel more balanced, energized, and

focused.

Reevaluate regularly: Boundaries can shift and change over time, so

it’s important to reevaluate them regularly. This might mean setting new

boundaries as your needs and priorities change or adjusting existing

boundaries to better align with your goals and values.

By setting healthy boundaries, you can prioritize your own needs and

well-being, build stronger relationships, and live a more fulfilling life, so

take the time to reflect on your boundaries, communicate them clearly,

and make self-care a priority. You deserve it!

If you are looking to become more involved with RAINN, please view our

recent job openings:

Clinical Manager

Director for Policy & Assessment (Remote)

DoD Safe Helpline Staffer/Assistant Shift Manager (Tuesday through

Saturday: 3 p.m. - 11 p.m.)

Full-Time Facilitator

NSAH Morning Shift Manager (7:00AM - 3:00PM Tuesday-Saturday)

Safe Helpline Evening Shift Manager (3 p.m. to 11 p.m. (Sunday through

Thursday)

Safe Helpline Staffer/Assistant Shift Manager (Tuesday through

Saturday: 7 a.m. - 3 p.m.)

Feedback

Anonymously tell us what you thought of this edition. Your responses will
help us create better content for you!

Was this edition useful?

Unsubscribe

Like this email style and format?
It's called Smart Brevity®. Hundreds of orgs use it — in a tool
called Axios HQ— to drive productivity with clearer workplace
communications.

This email was sent by RAINN via Axios HQ

https://rainn.read.axioshq.com/p/speakers-bureau-newsletter/bb78370e-26e1-4b69-a1dd-4693667a4dc9?utm_source=email&utm_medium=email&utm_location=email_view_in_browser
https://forms.gle/UTqXVXihCVncrP6P6
https://rainn.org/speakers-bureau
https://forms.gle/VNhEyZ7krBdXumsP9
https://www.instagram.com/rainn
https://www.facebook.com/RAINN01/
https://www.tiktok.com/@rainn?is_from_webapp=1&sender_device=pc
https://twitter.com/RAINN
https://www.linkedin.com/company/rainn
https://www.facebook.com/groups/RAINNSpeakersBureau
mailto:speakersbureau@rainn.org
https://forms.gle/zEYuq1brrUHq5SJ68
mailto:speakersbureau@rainn.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1HZyGJ3cNMs
mailto:speakersbureau@rainn.org
https://www.rainn.org/joinus
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1HZyGJ3cNMs
mailto:speakersbureau@rainn.org
https://www.rainn.org/content/lean-me
https://rainn.applicantpro.com/jobs/2785415.html
https://rainn.applicantpro.com/jobs/2775680.html
https://rainn.applicantpro.com/jobs/2766793.html
https://rainn.applicantpro.com/jobs/2750620.html
https://rainn.applicantpro.com/jobs/2812166.html
https://rainn.applicantpro.com/jobs/2786136.html
https://rainn.applicantpro.com/jobs/2799024.html
https://editor.axioshq.com/email-reaction?token=%recipient.recipient_auth_token%&response=THUMBS_UP
https://editor.axioshq.com/email-reaction?token=%recipient.recipient_auth_token%&response=THUMBS_DOWN
https://editor.axioshq.com/unsubscribe?token=%recipient.recipient_auth_token%
https://www.axioshq.com/signup?utm_source=hq-newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=axioshq-nl-footer
https://www.axioshq.com/signup?utm_source=hq-newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=axioshq-nl-footer
https://www.axioshq.com/?utm_source=hqfineprint

